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We are pleased to honour Veterans
with a Remembrance Day Service
on Main St. once again.  Although it
will be a  larger gathering than last
year, please note it is open only to
patients, residents and families
and is not a public event.  Thank
you.

Honouring
their

Sacrifice

DLC has a long and proud history of caring for and
supporting the needs of Canadian Forces and Veterans. 
 To commemorate Remembrance Day, Tower 4 has made
Tribute Walls to honour Veteran Residents of the past
and present.  Unit Manager, Laureen, and Recreation 

Facilitator, Gina, spent time gathering, reorganizing and framing photos to create
one wall dedicated to current unit Veterans and another dedicated to those who
came before.
"Tower 4 Veterans love to visit the walls and share their experiences with families
and staff. Although it was a small gesture to display our gratitude, I feel it has had

a great impact on many of the residents and staff." ~Laureen



GOOD TIMES, GREAT CAUSE

Do you have a good news story that you would like featured in The
Bulletin?  We'd love to hear about it!  info@deerlodge.mb.ca
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The DLC Foundation / United Way
campaign was a big success again this
year.  Fun games, fabulous prizes and
spooky treats were all we needed to
raise money for two great charities! 
 Thanks to everyone who joined in to
show their support!

LODGE 4 DID
IT AGAIN!
The Halloween Costume Parade was a
hit!  There were some very creative
costumes out there!  Lodge 4 did not
disappoint and entertained us with a
rockin' performance of Greased
Lightning!  Click to your left to watch!

mailto:info@deerlodgemb.ca
https://youtu.be/2VAac_EJeDU
http://mailto/
mailto:info@deerlodge.mb.ca
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We are proud to tell you that Sarah Chester

has received an Award of Excellence from

the Canadian Healthcare Housekeeper's

Association!  Housekeepers are integral

members of the healthcare team - they

work diligently every day to keep Deer

Lodge Centre sparkling and safe.  Thank you

to Sarah and to the Housekeeping

Department!

ACHIEVING EXCELLENCE

COMPASSION IS THE
CALLING CARD
DLC's own Deborah Martens, Spiritual

Health Practitioner, contributed to a very

thoughtful and informative article featured
in the Winnipeg Free Press to mark Spiritual

Health Awareness Week Oct. 16-22.  We

appreciate the care and support SHP's

provide to patients and residents every

day.  Well done, Deb!

IT'S ETHICS WEEK!
Ethics Week serves as an

opportunity for all of us to

consider the ways ethical

questions impact our work. We

are all confronted with ethical

dilemmas - the DLC Ethics

Committee helps teams work

through issues so that all

decisions are ethically made. 

 Visit the display on Main St.!
DLC Ethics Committee

https://www.winnipegfreepress.com/arts-and-life/life/health/2022/10/17/compassion-the-calling-card-for-spiritual-health-practitioners
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From Visitation
Guidelines to

Recreation
Calendars, the DLC

website is full of
helpful information. 
 Check us out online

today!

DO YOU KNOW ABOUT THE WELL WISHES
PROGRAM?
The Well Wishes Program provides an opportunity for patients
and residents to receive special thoughts and best wishes
from family and friends.  DLC Volunteers are happy to deliver
“Well Wishes” on a daily basis.  Send some encouragement
today - send a Well Wish!  

We will remember
them.

https://www.facebook.com/DeerLodgeFoundation
https://www.instagram.com/deerlodgecentrefoundation/
https://twitter.com/deerlodgefdn
https://deerlodge.mb.ca/
https://www.deerlodgecentrefoundation.com/events/deer-lodge-centre-foundation-50-50-draw/
https://deerlodge.mb.ca/
http://deerlodge.mb.ca/living-at-dlc/well-wishes/
http://deerlodge.mb.ca/living-at-dlc/well-wishes/

